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August 29, 2022  

School is well underway, and things are seeming to go very smoothly.  Athletic teams have been 
competing and have had some great wins and some tough losses.  We all look forward to hearing about 
the success of our Skyline student athletes.   

The Musical is right around the corner.  This year the Performing Arts Department is presenting “Into the 
Woods” for the musical.  We are excited to get started and have sights set high for another amazing year, 
like last year on the stage.  Our new Drama teacher, Ms. Michelle Yamazaki is doing a great job and offers 
our very talented students a wonderful program where they learn, grow and flourish.  She is not unlike our 
amazing choir teacher, Ms. Shae Bunker who continues to help students grow in their vocal talents and 
develop personally.  Of course, Mr. Adam Larson is a staple in the department and works to enhance the 
talents of his amazing musicians.  Joe Rogan is working hard to support the production and his students 
are often unheralded heroes behind the scenes, as part of the technical theatre division of the department.  
The show cannot go on without this group of amazing students.  I hope many students will tryout and 
participate in this year’s production.  There truly is a place for everyone. 

Academic classes are engaging and beginning to develop into the first units of the year.  I have been in 
every classroom multiple times already this year.  I am pleased to report that classroom instruction is very 
engaging, and it shows in the wonderful focus and determination of our Skyline Eagles.  Teachers report 
that this might the best group of students, yet.   

The high school experience is robust as it allows for all three aspects to impact our students.  Athletics, 
Arts and Academics come together in an amazing way at Skyline.  It is off to a great start and promises to 
help all students grow and develop into their potential. 

We want to hear from you about our great teachers.  We will honor a staff member each week based on 
your feedback.  Please, take a moment each week and tell us about the great things happening in the 
classrooms of Skyline High School.  This is the link for the nominations link. 
https://forms.gle/mDQPY7xybBCKnpq97.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Mitch Nerdin, Principal 

Skyline High School 

 

 


